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August 28, 2023 

 

Dear Patient: 

After careful consideration, we regretfully want to inform you that South Georgia | North Florida Eye Partners (SGEP) 

will be closing our Moultrie office located at 115 5th Street in Moultrie, Georgia.  The last day we will see patients in that 

office will be Thursday, September 21, 2023. 

 

We sincerely understand this may be an inconvenience to you and your family.  However, you can continue to receive 

the same high level of quality and compassionate eyecare you have come to expect from our board-certified 

ophthalmologists and optometrists in our modern, state-of-the-art Valdosta or Tifton offices.  Both offices also have a 

convenient on-site optical shop with an assortment of eyeglass frames to meet your lifestyle. 

Your electronic medical record will continue to be accessible to your eye doctor from any of our locations.   

If you have an upcoming appointment already scheduled in Moultrie after September 21, 2023, our office will reach out 

to you to reschedule your appointment to one of our other locations.  You may still call us to move your appointment to 

one of our other locations. Though, expect us to contact you in the next few weeks to reschedule your appointment. 

We want to remind you of the importance of seeing an eye doctor at least annually to check the health of your eyes. If 

you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office by phone or text at (229) 244-2068.  

Sincerely, 

 

Scott H. Petermann, MD     Amanda Jackson 

Board Certified Ophthalmologist     Practice Administrator 

Managing Partner 

 


